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‘THE  WHISPER’
Official Newsletter of Bowen Zonta Club Inc.
District 24   Area 7  Club 1476

February 2005
WHAT’S  HAPPENING
information workshop
Saturday 19th February

5pm – 6.30pm

Mckenna hall

All members needed at this important public function.

Contact Lyn Allison 4786 4891 for more info.

International Women’s Day Luncheon

Sunday 6th March

Bowen Golf Club

Cost $18.50

Members required from 10am to help set up.

Tickets available from Hickmotts SupaNews

Contact Rhonda Nilsson 4786 3566 for more info.

Birthing Kit Assembly Day

Saturday 12th March

10am – 3pm

CHR Employment

More info at next meeting.
NEXT  MEETING

Wednesday 9th March
7pm Castle Motor Lodge
Apologies to

Angela Cornwell
4786 1496 (h)
4785 1255 (W)

Remember if no apology received, full payment for dinner is owed to the club.
CONTACTS

President


Laraine Smith

4785 1230


lfsmith0@tpg.com.au




Treasurer


Maxine Todd


4785 2236


gmttomatoes@bigpond.com
Secretary


Karole Bayldon

4785 2917


karole.bayldon@bigpond.com

Letters to the Editor      (
Has anyone read the book they purchased from the Bookfest last year?  if so, could you please submit a short review for next month’s newsletter...

Any items of interest you wish published, write to the editor or email your info, we want an entertaining and informative newsletter.  


The Editor


Bowen Zonta Club Newsletter


PO Box 1023


BOWEN  QLD  4805


Email: dympian.lee@bigpond.com
Women in Profile   

I will ask that Lyn Allison nominate someone for this space for March.

(     (      (     (
Committee Reports

MEMBERSHIP:

Meeting held 5/1/05 to plan the information workshop to inform prospective members of Zonta International.
The committee chairs of the following four committees to present a 2 minute talk on the work of their committee:

Finance and Fundraising

Program

Status of Women

Membership.

Libby Gleeson, Area Director has been invited to give a 10 minute address on the structure of Zonta International.

STATUS OF WOMEN

Committee meeting held 12/1/05 to begin planning International Women’s Day Luncheon.
Theme:  Celebrate the Past, claim the future.  100th Anniversary of Women’s Right to Vote in Queensland.

40th Anniversary of Indigenous People gaining the Right to Vote.

Date set for Birthing Kit Assembly Day – Saturday 12th March
FUNDRAISING

No report
NOTES FROM BOARD MEETING:
Plans still going ahead for our upcoming Camp Oven Dinner.
Sample birthing kit was examined with amazement.  you’ll  see what we mean when we have our assembly day!

Request for assistance received from Rachel McConnel to compete in overseas sports.  To be considered at general meeting.
Most members would have received an email with directions on how to register on-line.  Registering with the Web site is an easy, one-time process that is necessary to keep informed about Zonta International programs and club news from around the world.  Also there is a survey that head office would like us to complete.  

Your membership ID number can be found on the plastic wrapper of “The Zontian”.  Visit www.zonta.org/register, enter your Member ID Number and last name to Register Today!
Grapevine
Our busy president has found her Zonta badge – and it was in the place where she had looked for it many times – so no more income from this area Cheryl!

Committee Chairs for 2004/2005

Finance & Fundraising
Betty Ann Wright

Membership & Classification
Lyn Allison

Status of Women, Service
Rhonda Nilsson

Program
Cheryl Vennard

Communication & PR
Linda Tickle

Attendance
Angela Cornwell

Archives
Janice Pearce

United Nations
Von Hickmott

Raffles
Melda James

Nominating Committee
Jill Knight


Karole Bayldon


Cheryl Vennard

Newsletter
Rhonda Nilsson

DON’T FORGET BOARD MTG HIGH SCHOOL 
WED 2nd March 5PM

The views expressed in this newsletter are not necessarily those of Zonta International[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.png]





















 “Advancing the status of women”
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 “Our land must remain their everlasting sanctuary”

